
From:  Jean Fraser 
To: Stowe, Barry 
CC: Blais, Jason;  Long, Steve;  Margolis-Pineo, David;  Trottier, Dave 
Date:  4/22/2013 2:16 PM 
Subject:  RE: JB Brown, Commercial & Maple 
Attachments: Revision Memo Marriott Portland 04-12-13.pdf; C13 Building Elevations 
MarriottPortland (Revisions) 04-12-13.pdf; C14 Building Elevations MarriottPortland (Revisions) 
04-12-13.pdf; C05 Colored Revisions Plan Marriott Portland 04-12-13.pdf 
 
Barry 
  
I am writing to confirm that the attached plans are approved subject to revision per your 
comments in the e-mail below.  Please send (pdf OK) a revised CO5 with the pipe reference 
changed, and a note re ADA compliance of sidewalks added, and I will then stamp and circulate 
it to inspectors/records along with C13 and C14 to document the amendments. 
  
for the record, I confirm that the proposed changes re the water mains (as you have shown) 
have been reviewed by the Fire Dept and DPS and are acceptable. I also confirm that Deb 
Andrews has approved the revised utility door locations (as shown)  in the context of the HP 
approval. 
  
Thank you for the color coded summary and plan which helped expedite the review.  I 
appreciate that these were minor revisions, but reviewers don't know that until they 
see/understand them so the info was very helpful. 
  
Jean 
 
>>> Barry Stowe <barrys@opechee.com> 4/17/2013 4:06 PM >>> 
Hi Jean, 
  
Thanks for the quick turn around on reviewing these changes.  Please see my responses in red 
below. 
  
1.  (re 7 on your list) The proposed "HDPE" Drainage pipe for storm drain pipe connections 
within the City Right of Way is not an allowable pipe material in City streets (OK on your site).  
Anywhere that a storm drain pipe extends into the City Street, the pipe material will need to 
comply with the acceptable materials listed in Technical Manual 2.5.2.  
Gorham Sand and Gravel is aware of the City requirements for pipe specifications and will be 
using the ADS N-12 HP meeting the minimum PS of 46.  Attached are the pipe specifications.  
The pipe is a HDPE pipe so I will keep my plan labels the same.  However, I'm going to add a 
note to the plan saying that all work within the ROW shall meet the City of Portland Technical 
Standards.  
  
2.  (re 2 on your list) We would like to have confirmation that the finished grades etc are ADA 
compliant. 
Yes, all the grading around the accessible parking remains ADA compliant.  Please see the 
attached sheet C6. 
  



3.  (Re 3 on your list) Re the water connection valves-  what is shown is not the usual and I 
am waiting for  some possible further comments from the Fire Dept on the hydrant relocation 
and water valves. 

I await your comments regarding this matter. 
  

Thanks, 

  
Barry Stowe 
  
  
 
Opechee Construction Corporation 
11 Corporate Drive 
Belmont, NH 03220 
P (603) 527-9090 
F (603) 527-9191 
  
barrys@opechee.com 
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